
Valley Green Shredding Scholarship 

 
 

The motto for Valley Green Shredding is, “Your Neighbor, Your Partner in Document Shredding.”  CSF 

Westfield Dollars for Scholars can certainly attest to the truth of this motto! Every year since 2012, Eric 

Wartel has generously donated his time and his Valley Green Shredding truck to sponsor a one day 

shredding event in Westfield to benefit CSF Westfield Dollars for Scholars. This annual fundraiser is held 

on a Saturday in late April each year.  Local citizens can bring their boxes of documents to be shredded 

to the designated location, make a donation to CSF and Eric then shreds their documents. CSF Board 

members collect the donations and help to unload the boxes of documents to be shredded.   

 

Over the years, thousands of dollars have been raised to fund scholarships for deserving Westfield 

students. Valley Green Shredding is located right here in Westfield, and Eric Wartel is absolutely a good 

neighbor and partner in our community! This scholarship was funded with money raised from the CSF 

Westfield Dollars for Scholars Shred Day. Some of the money raised from this event is also directed to 

our General Fund to help fund CSF Westfield Dollars for Scholars Scholarships. We are very thankful to 

Eric Wartel and Valley Green Shredding for their support of our Westfield students. 

 

Written by: Cynthia Neary, President CSF Westfield Dollars for Scholars 

                      April 28, 2019 

 

 

 

 

 


